
 

 

 
 

 

Stratham Planning Board 

Public Notice of Site Walk 

November 2, 2021 

Time: 4:00 PM 
 

 
The Stratham Planning Board will host a site walk to review the site of a proposed ground-mounted 

solar array at the Aberdeen West Cooperative, Lovell Drive and Aberdeen Drive (Tax Map 19,       

Lot 36) on Tuesday, November 2, 2021 at 4 pm. Parking for the site walk is available along 

Willowbrook Avenue between Aberdeen Drive and Lovell Road. 

 

The site walk is open to the public however no public comments will be accepted. 


